
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jigsaw Preschool Newsletter 
Spring Term 2023 - March 

Exciting News: 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we head towards the end of term, I write to you to 
thank you for your continued support over the last few 
months. 
As you may be aware, Ofsted visited us earlier this 
month to carry out a full inspection. This was an 
unannounced visit so the inspector could genuinely see 
how our preschool is running. 
The inspection report is still being finalised, however, I 
can share with you that the visit went well, and that I will 
be sharing further details with you soon. 
 

We are in the process of updating our website. Please 
feel free to take a look. We have a policy section on the 
website where our policies and procedures can be 
accessed. These policies include what you can expect 
from us, and what we expect from you. 
 

I am sad to announce Mrs Sarah Pierce has decided to 
leave Jigsaw Preschool to pursue another role outside of 
the company. I would like to wish her the very best for the 
future. Key children have already been reallocated.  
In addition, as part of our curriculum this term, we have 
been covering “All about me”. This has allowed our whole 
team to learn more about our children, their interests and 
their families. 
 

Over the Easter holidays, children leaving in the Summer 
term will have their choice of school confirmed. For all 
our children starting school this September, we will be 
arranging parent communication meetings during w/c 17th 
April and w/c 24th April. 
This is an opportunity to meet with your child’s key 
worker to discuss their learning and preparations ready 
for big school! Please speak to one of our Supervisors to 
arrange an appointment. 
 

I would like to wish you all a restful holiday and look 
forward to the many exciting things planned for the 
Summer term. 
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 

Mrs Jo Robinson 
Chairperson 
jo.robinson@jigsawpreschool.com 
 

Reminders: 

• Did you know Lunchboxes can be 
washed in the washing machine?!  
 

• Please remember to name bags, 
water bottles and lunchboxes. 
 

Important Dates: 
 

 
27th March – 31st March Inclusive 
Easter Fundraising Activities All Week 
 
3rd April – 14th April Inclusive 
Easter Break 
 
1st May – Bank Holiday 
Early May BH. Preschool Closure 
 
8th May - Bank Holiday 
King’s Coronation. Preschool Closure 

 

Key Contacts: 

Manager:  
Andrea Huskinson 
07711 776899 
manager@jigsawpreschool.com 
 

Room Supervisor: 
07960 275793 
stjohns@jigsawpreschool.com 
 

Finance Officer: 
Mrs Kat Davis 
finance@jigsawpreschool.com 
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